SEPTEMBER 1983

Newsletter

WHAT'S HAPPENING

Aug. 25 Bardstown Road Tomorrow Meeting,
1412 Bardstown Road, 7:30
p.m.

Sept. 10 FLEA MARKET, 10 a.m.- 4 p.m.,
at the Mid-City Mall (Baxter
Avenue side)

Sept. 15 Bardstown Road Tomorrow Meeting,
1412 Bardstown Road, 7:30
p.m.

Sept. 26 TPNA Board Meeting, 7:00
p.m., 1315 Mossrose.

Oct. 15 Fall Park-Cleanup and Dumpster
Service

Oct. 24 TPNA Board Meeting, 7:00
p.m., 1405 Rosewood.

TYLER PARK HISTORY PROJECT

Thank you to all who responded to
the note on "Shopping in Tyler Park
Neighborhood " which  appeared in  the
last Newsletter. One mistake needs
correcting. Parrott Cleaners on Edenside
and Bardstown was the original occupant
of the building which was once the
main Parrott plant.

"Impressions of the Way We Were: Tyler
Park" dis a slide-tape production which
represents the end of the first phase
of the history project. You can see
it on November 13 at the annual meeting.
Watch your Newsletter for the exact
time and place. In the meantime, please
look through your photograph collections
to see 1if you have any of the following:
the stage 1in Tyler Park which was on
the site of the present tot Tlot; the
original Erhmann's on Bardstown Road;
the Stoertz Dairy Farm (where the Medical
Arts Building 1is now); Mengels' dahlia
farm (where Summit and Dahlia are now);
Bear Grass Creek before the walls were
built; Eleven  Joneses' Cave; Fourth
of July in Tyler Park, 1911-1931; the
firehouse at 1330 Bardstown Road when
it was a firehouse; sledding in Tyler
Park; any old Park scenes; and any
old street scenes.

We would 1ike to make slides of
these for use in the slide show. Please
contact Andrea McElderry at 459-1343.

Source: University of Louisville Archives
and Special Collections
Ekstrom Library

FLEA MARKET

TPNA- will sponsor a Flea Market
on Saturday, September 10, from 10
a.m. until 4 p.m. at the Mid-City Mall
(on the Baxter Avenue side). Clean
out you basement and rent a table for
only $5.00. In case of rain, the Flea
Market will be held on Saturday, September
17. '

For more information, «call Cheryl
at 454-4816.

TYLER PARK MAJORETTES

The Tyler Park Majorettes are now
being organized. The Majorettes will
perform in parades, neighborhood events,
and at other special occasions.

Anyone between the ages of 7 and
14 may participate. Musicians are
also needed.

For more information contact Mary
Tomes at 459-6220.

TYLER PARK T-SHIRTS HAVE ARRIVED!

T-shirts that were ordered at the
picnic are now in. If you ordered
one and haven't been contacted or if
you would  1like to buy one, call Mary
at 459-6220.

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE EXTENDED

The TPNA Membership Drive has been
extended. Dues are $5.00 per year
for a household. = Use the form below;
make checks payable =to TPNA. If you
have any questions ®*contact your block
captain or Jo Ann and Rudy Mosier,
456-1585.
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NAME

ADDRESS:

PHONE :

NO. IN FAMILY:
Dues: 85 / yr.-family or indiv..

T.P.N.A.
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P.0. Box 4452
Louisville, Ky. 40204 ((\&




GOOD NEWS EDGELAND AND TYLER PKWY RESIDENTS

Qur alley is scheduled to be repaved!
Before the Dept. of Public
begin, the alley must be
Residents who don't
from their portions
be cited.
ity. Weeds,

Works can
cleaned up.
clear
of the
By law, it is your responsibil-

away debris
alley will
bricks,

tree 1imbs, rocks,

garbage, etc., must be removed.
More residents could wuse the alley
if it were properly maintained. Show

some pride in your neighborhood and
turn this eyesore into a plus. Some
of the benefits from cleaning up the
a1ley include  making  your  property
more attractive, increasing  property
values, providing additional parking,
and creating a healthier environment.

Concerned residents may call C.

Webber for more information at 456-2219.

TYLER PARK PICNIC

This year's picnic was the most
successful in  Tyler Park's history.
Profits exceeded $2,200 and will be

spent on park improvements.
Many thanks are due to those people

and businesses who made the picnic
a big success. TPNA  wishes to thank
all  the volunteers who assisted in

the preparation or helped at the picnic.
Thank .you to the bakers who contributed
baked goods.

TPNA
businesses, including The
Mr. Rubin at the Convenient Food Mart,
and the  Hungry
who contributed to the picnic.

And a big THANKS! to all
who attended and made this year's picnic

to thank all the
Cumberland,

also wishes

Pelican  Restaurant,
of you

the greatest.

?93

DR. RICHARD F. GIBSON, JR.

Family Dentistry
Zervices in Fields of:

PREVENTION * RESTORATION * CROWN & BRIDGE
COSME‘I‘IC BONDED VFNEERS * PROSTHETIC APPLIANCES
HourS'by App01ntment+wclosed Wedﬁggday
Extended Hours Available Mon, & Thurs,
1429 Bardstown Road 4522408

APARTMENT FOR RENT

.1..
+¥+ 1233 Bates Court 4+
+t€£+ Four rooms, First floor +$;$+
T Unfurnished +
i+ S
+f:; Reasonable rent, -ﬁFf+
s Utilities not furnished +1+
—}—1‘1» hkhkkt et
+ +
CALL: 451 - 6598

J. Geo. A. Buffat, Inc.
Plumbing

We Specialize in Remodeling and Repairs

“Do-It-Yourself Supplies”
Saturda! Service Avallable
Call: 451- 2525

77 Bardstown R
Serwng the Highlands for 58 Years

T.P.N.A.
P.0O. Box 4452
Louisville, Ky, 40204

SPECIAL MESSAGES .4
BY SPECIAL MESSENGER s
TO SPECIAL PEOPLE <.
Your message can reach more than 1200
Highland Households
in this space
L L o s
«eses fOr only $12,00 per 2" x 4' space!
CALL RAY BARRETT: 451-5530
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